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WELCOME TO THE SPRING SEMESTER

What an exciting time to be part of the MLS program!  This 
semester’s seminar offering, Existentialism and Its Discontents, 
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GRADUATION IS JUST AROUND THE CORNER

Three students will graduate from the MLS program this year: 
Kyle Naughton, Katherine Swee, and Kara Tumminello. We hope 
you can join us for their Hooding Ceremony at Glen Rowan, 
where the graduates will receive their hoods and we congratulate 
them on their achievements. Details are below:

Save the Date!
MLS Hooding Ceremony & Graduate Reception

May 6, 2022; 5:30 – 7:00 pm
Glen Rowan House at Lake Forest College

MLS PROGRAM NEWS

2

FALL 2021 SOCIAL
We were so grateful to 
gather this past Fall at Glen 
Rowan for our annual Fall 
Social. This event brings 
together MLS graduates and 
faculty, along with current 
MLS students for an evening 
of enjoyable discussion. It 
was wonderful to see 
everyone together again, 
given all the obstacles we 
have faced in the past two 
years.
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ALUMNI NEWS

Darrell Woodard ’09 writes to us from Pittsburgh, PA, where he’s the minister of the 
McKeesport Church of Christ, a World History teacher at the Pittsburgh Urban 
Christian School and a part-time counselor with Christian Counseling Associates of 
Western Pennsylvania.  In 2019, he founded www.read4peace.org, a non-profit that 
promotes balanced-

http://www.read4peace.org/
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YOUR SUPPORT MATTERS

KEEP IN TOUCH!

Whether you donate to the MLS program, tell a friend about us or 
highlight us on your social media accounts, we want to thank you for 
your support.  For those of you who contributed to the MLS Annual 
Fund this year, we appreciate your generosity.  Your donations keep 
tuition costs low and help to continue our interdisciplinary emphasis in 
the program. 

If you would like to donate to the MLS program, online donations can 
be made through our webpage or by clicking here.

If you prefer to donate via check, please make your check payable to  
Lake Forest College and denote MLS Annual Fund in the check memo.  
Checks should be sent to:

MLS Annual Fund
Lake Forest College
555 North Sheridan Road
Buchanan Hall 110
Lake Forest, IL 60045 

All donations are tax-deductible. Thank you for considering the MLS 
program; your donations and support are greatly appreciated!

If you did not receive an alumni survey by email in February, it is because 
we do not have your current email address.  Would you share it with us?  
Just send an email to me at jmarkee@lakeforest.edu and I’ll add it to our 
mailing list.  Also, remember to follow us and share your thoughts with us 
on Facebook. 

Our Facebook page can be found at: 
https://www.facebook.com/LFCollegeMLS
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